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Our Prayer Meetings during the past year have 
been of unusual interest, and we trust they have been 
of corresponding power in developing the spiritual life 
of the congregation.

During the vacancy the attendance fell away 
greatly, but since our pastor’s induction the attend­
ance has been encouraging. We have probably the 
most largely attended mid-week service in the city, 
and one of the largest in Canada, but we cannot be 
satisfied, and we arc sure our pastor will not be satis­
fied, until the whole congregation is well represented 
at this service.

We feel that our pastor should not only be en­
couraged by knowing that as a congregation we are 
rallying round him in earnest prayer, but also by re­
ceiving ready assistance in whatever way 
render it in these services.

Ihe North End Prayer Meeting has been kept 
up regularly, and has been well attended. Efficient 
and willing help has been rendered here, not only by 
many of our laymen, but especially by Rev. A. 
Stewart, and Rev. Jas. McEwen, now members of our 
congregation.

We feel that no work in the congregation is more 
important than the interests of which we have been 
privileged as a Committee to watch ; if we desire the

we can
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